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Dear Members 
 
A very warm welcome to you all.  It is wonderful to be back in the Barn 
Hall and to be able to resume our monthly meetings face to face. 
 
We shall continue to meet in the Barn Hall unless circumstances 
change. 
 
On Thursday last week we had a Celebratory Ruby Tea Party in Great 
Bookham  by kind permission of Pippa and her husband KevIn.  We had 
no rain and a wonderful afternoon with delicious sandwiches and cakes. 
 
We welcomed present members, past Members and founder Members.  
Kate Christie kindly agreed to judge our Ruby Challenge.  The results 
were: 
 
1st Pippa Bishop 
2nd Karuna Lawrence 
3rd Katherine Clayton 
 
Congratulations to the winners and to everyone who made a challenge 
quilt.  These Challenges were on display at Bookham  Village Day on 
Bank Holiday Monday. 
 
Thank you to everyone who came to the Tea Party and brought cakes/
sandwiches, etc.  It was so good see you all again! 
 
Bookham Village Day 
 
Bookham Village Day was held this year on August Bank Holiday.  
 Although there was no parade and fewer stalls what a wonderful  
morning and afternoon.   We had our usual position on the stage and 
what a superb display of Quilts and Sales Table.  Thank you to        
Members who came and worked so hard all day—special thanks to 
Kevin Bishop and Arnold Pindar for putting up and taking down the quilt 
stands so  efficiently and fast!    By midday the hall was crowded and the 
sales Table  made £116.90 and the Safari Quilt was raffled and made 
£111.00—the raffle money goes to Bookham Village Community.  Thank 
you to everyone for making so many items for our Sales Table. 
 
Our speaker this month is Cathy Corbishley-Michel presenting a talk on 
‘Cyanotype’ a photographic method of printing on fabric using two    
chemicals and UV to produce a cyan-blue print. 

The scout Hut 
 

Message from Gill Harris: 
 
Gill Will be at the Scout hut 
every third Thursday from 9.30 
to midday to sandwich quilts.  
F i r s t  t i m e  w i l l  b e                     
16 September.  Even if you do 
not have a top to quilt you 
would be most        welcome to 
just join in tacking! 

Wadding 
 

If you need wadding please 
contact Jane Whately. It is 96” 
wide and £10 a metre. 



 

Bookham Village Day 2021 
 
 

After our Ruby Party I have attached with the 
Newsletter a small memento of the day! 


